

## **MEMORANDUM**

\*

TO: Mayor and City Council

From: Greg Guernsey, Director

Planning and Zoning Department

Date: May 7, 2018

RE: Postponement of "Plaza Saltillo" Code Amendment (PUBLIC HEARING)

\*

Staff is requesting a postponement of the following code amendment from May 24th, 2018, City Council meeting to the June 28th, 2018, City Council meeting:

Conduct a public hearing and consider an ordinance amending Title 25 of the City Code to add a change the boundaries of the Plaza Saltillo TOD Regulating Plan.

The postponement is being requested so that Planning Commission can review the item at their June 12th, 2018 meeting.

CC: Spencer Cronk Joe Pantalion